PAUL DUDLEY WHITE, M.D. 264 BEACON STREET BOSTON, MASS.

CONSULTATION BY APPOINTMENT

8 April 1966

Drs. Ancel And Margaret Keys Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene School of Public Health Minneapolis, Minnesota

Dear Ancel and Margaret:

Thank you for both your letters written on April 15th.

We certainly would love to come to Minnelea even if we can stay only the two nights. It would be nice to stay longer, but we probably can't.

The idea of the 2:15 train from Rome arriving at Battipaglia at 5:31 sounds good and we'll try to fit in a flight from Geneva to Rome early enough to make that train as comfortably as possible.

Sincerely yours,

Later
We find that
we so can make
that train.